
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 25, 2001 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PERMISSION TO REPLY TO ANSWER TO REQUEST TO 
WITHDRAW  PETITION 

(July 2, 2001) 
 
 
 
Re: WUTC v. Bremerton Kitsap Airporter, Inc. 
 Docket No. TC-001846 
 
TO PARTIES OF RECORD: 
 
On May 14, 2001, the Commission received a request from the company to withdraw its 
rate increase request. On June 8, 2001, Commission staff filed an answer asking the 
Commission to deny the request to withdraw.  On June 11, 2001, the applicant the 
company asked for permission to reply to the answer.  The request to file a reply is 
granted.  The reply should be filed not later than July 2, 2001.   
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the company may reply to the Commission  Staff 
answer to the company petition to withdraw its rate filing by 5:00 p.m., Monday, July 2, 
2001. 
 
Very truly yours,  
 
 
 
MARJORIE R. SCHAER 
Administrative Law Judge 


